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Attention Provider Type 39:  Regarding Adult Day Health 

Care (ADHC) Authorization Notices 

Effective July 8, 2014, HP Enterprise Services (HPES) will no longer fax a courtesy authorization notice to provider 

type 39 (Adult Day Health Care).  You can check your authorization status by using the Electronic Verification 

System (EVS).   

To access EVS, visit the Nevada Medicaid website at www.medicaid.nv.gov.  Select the “EVS” tab to review the 

User Manual and to register or login to EVS.  EVS is available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, except during 

maintenance periods.  For assistance with obtaining a secured login or accessing EVS, contact the HPES Field 

Representatives at NevadaProviderTraining@hp.com.  
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